
At the Village Board meeting last night, John Carlos Colon was recognized through the Police Department’s “Do the Right 
Thing” program for reporting a fire.  In addition to the appreciation of the Village and the residents of 109 Blossom 
Road, he received gift certificates to BB’s Pizzeria, Doug Kent’s Rose Bowl Lanes, Joey’s Northside Grocery, and Walmart.  
Pictured are Mark Thoms, Chief of Police, John Carlos Colon, Jonathan Taylor, Mayor, and Rusty Havert, Fire Chief. 
 

                                                        
 

                                                     
 

                                                    


